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April 5, 2023 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Please consider this a strong letter of recommendation for Jennifer Hertzoff, CVT as she will be 
residing in the NY area. 
 
I have had the pleasure of knowing Jennifer since I moved to Phoenix in May of 2018 to work 
at Arizona Veterinary Dental Specialists. Jennifer worked at our dental specialty practice for 
over 15 years prior to focusing on her businesses. For over two years, I have had the unique 
opportunity to spend lots of quality time with Jennifer at work and see her clinical skills shine. 
Jennifer is a veteran technician who is efficient, kind and treats the patients with tender loving 
care. Throughout the past few years, she has grown both her educational consulting business 
Veterinary Dentistry Training as well as her instrument sharpening business Precision 
Instrument Sharpening. 
 
Jennifer has been an amazing clinical instructor at various clinics providing engaging in person 
as well as virtual webinar continuing education. Jennifer has a positive attitude, is always 
willing to learn new things, and has a true passion for all things veterinary dentistry. Jennifer is 
a true all-star and would make a great addition to your team via her educational offerings. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (860) 670-3333 with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lisa Fink, DVM, DAVDC 
 
 
 
 


